September 3, 2019

The Page County Board of Supervisors met in session on this 3rd day of
September 2019, with Chuck Morris, Jon Herzberg, and Alan Armstrong present. On a
motion by Herzberg, seconded by Morris, the board moved to approve the agenda.
Present from the public were Mike Peterson, John VanNostrand, and Kris Grebert.

King met with the board to go over the roads update. The crews are out hauling
rock, and mowers will be out. Pipe work will begin at 130" Street. King stated there is
extra money allocated by a CHBP grant, which will be used for an extra bridge project.
This bridge (F20 bridge) is estimated at $650,000 on J20 east of | Avenue. The crews
are back on five eight-hour days.

On a motion by Morris, seconded by Herzberg, the board moved to hire Thomas
Nordhues for the safety coordinator position.

The board discussed the offer made on the new building and how the board
would like to move forward with the project. Jess Erdman, with public health, and Lyle
Palmer, Sheriff, joined the meeting. It was discussed that the board would like to reach
out to the preschool board to discuss the future of the building. Herzberg will reach out
to a person to look at heating, cooling, and plumbing. Another person will check the
building, windows, roof, and if an elevator or lift is possible to add.

On a motion by Herzberg, seconded by Morris, the board moved to approve the
minutes of September 3, 2019.

With no further business, the Board adjourned at 9:45 AM and will meet again
Tuesday, September 10, 2019.
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